
02216
 

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING WEBINAR 
PROJECT FILE NO. 607588 

 
 
 

 
 
 
A pre-recorded Design Public Hearing webinar will be posted to the MassDOT website below 
on Thursday, September, 17, 2020 to present the proposed Schell Bridge Replacement 
project in Northfield, MA. 

 
https://www.mass.gov/massdot-highway-design-public-hearings 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PURPOSE: 
 
 
 
 
 

PROPOSAL: 

 
The purpose of this webinar is to provide the public with the 
opportunity to become fully acquainted with the proposed Schell Bridge 
Replacement project. All comments submitted in response to the 
webinar will be reviewed and considered to the maximum extent 
possible. 

 
 
 
 

The proposed project consists of the complete replacement of Schell 
Bridge carrying East Northfield Road over the Connecticut River. The 
existing bridge will be replaced with a shared-use path. The existing 
abutments will remain in order to maintain their historic and aesthetic 
value. In addition, a small park will be constructed on the East side of 
the bridge to memorialize the historic nature of the existing bridge 
structure.   

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Please submit any written statements regarding the proposed undertaking to Patricia A. 
Leavenworth, P.E., Chief Engineer, MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02116, Attention: 

BRIDGE PROJECT MANAGEMENT, PROJECT FILE NO. 607588 
Project inquiries may also be emailed to dot.feedback.schellbridge@wsp.com 

https://www.mass.gov/massdot-highway-design-public-hearings
mailto:%20dot.feedback.schellbridge@wsp.com

